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Lampelri Rhododendron Tshogpa

“ Lampelri

RefNo. LRT/01/2017/01 1* March, 2017

NOTIFICATION

This is to notify the general public, especially the tour operators that the upcoming fifth annyal
Rhododendron Festival will be held from April 14-16, 2017 since marketing has already been
done by the tour operators. The venue for the festival will be at the Royal Botanical Park in
Lampelri as usual. Al are hereby notified to note the dates accordingly.
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1. The Director, Department of Forests and Park Services for kind information.
v2. The Director, Tourism Council of Bhutan for kind information

3. The Executive Director, Association of Bhutanese Tour Operators. for kind information.
4. The President, Guide Association of Bhutan for kind information.
3. The Chiet Forestry Officer. Thimphu Territorial Division for kind information.
6. Gups of Chang, Dagala, Kawang and Toep for kind information.
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The Principals of Dechentsemo Central School, Thinleygang Pry School and Hongtsho

Pry School for kind information.

8. The Park Manager, Royal Botanical Park for information.
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